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The caterpillars have arrived 

 

 

 
 
It has been a really fun week in Pre-Reception as we have welcomed our caterpillars. The 
children are looking forward to seeing them grow and develop into beautiful butterflies. 
 
Pre-Reception have a great interest for wildlife so we have been learning all about different 
animals. The children have enjoyed going on hunts in the garden to look for the safari animals, 
as well as playing in the vets. 
 
Have a lovely long weekend.  
 
Miss Gemma Logan 

 


